
 

 

 

Monday, August 12th, 2019 

*Any Senior who signed up for Virtual/Online Government and Economics needs to come 
to a meeting with Coach Boatwright in the library at the start of 4th block.  

*There will be a Student Council meeting tomorrow, Tuesday during 4
th
 block in Mrs. 

Shugart’s room.  

*National Honor Society members need to check email in the next few days for a sign-up 
form to run for 2019-2020 officers. 

 

 

 

 

  

  
  
 

 

 

 


